PTO Newsletter, 9/8/2017

Dear Parents,

Starting today, we will be sending our weekly email out on Friday, so hopefully you will watch for it to
learn about the upcoming week and all that is going on.

IMPORTANT INFO:

Due to predicted weather, the carnival has been changed to Monday, September 18th from 5-7:30pm at
the school. We are really looking forward to an AMAZING carnival. We sent home a flier recently that
explains our golden tickets and the Let’s Make a Deal game. We hope you have looked at all the prizes
on the back of the flier, and that you are as excited as we are. We can’t wait to see you on Monday
night for food and fun!

MENCHIES:

Tuesday, September 19th is our Menchies day. If you mention you are with CRA at any time during the
day, they will give back a portion of their proceeds to the school. It’s a simple and fun way for us to earn
money towards bettering our education for the kids. Please watch for a flier to come home and spread
the word to family and friends.

INSTAGRAM:

We would love to have you follow us on Instagram for the latest news, and fun school activities. Our
instagram account is canyonrimacademypto. It’s a great way to stay in the loop.

WASATCH SAVINGS:

Monday at the carnival is the last night we will be offering Wasatch Savings books. If you would like to
purchase one that night, they are $30 ($15 goes back to our school). It’s a book full of savings and makes
for a great gift too.

WATER BOTTLES:

We still have magical color changing water bottles. They can be purchased after school in the front
office or at the carnival. They are S5 each and come in red, blue, green or orange.

BOX TOPS:

This year, we are making box tops a collaborative effort for the whole school. We have a clear box set up
in the front hallway across from the multipurpose room to collect the box tops. We also have some fun
prizes for all the levels of box tops turned in. Every child in the school will receive a small prize when we
receive our first 2,000 box tops. Other prizes include free dress days, otter pops, and popcorn.
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Did you know that you can earn bonus box tops for our school with a little help from your cell phone? In
addition to clipping and turning in box tops, you can use the Box Tops for Education Bonus App. Bonus
offers are listed and all you have to do is select the offer, take a photo of your receipt with your phone,
and earn more money for our school. There is currently an offer for 100 Bonus Box Tops with the
purchase of 3 items at Sam's Club...that's $10 for our school! Check

out http://www.boxtops4education.com/bonusappfor more information.

www.boxtops4education.com<http://www.boxtops4education.com/>

Earn even more cash to help your school get what it needs through the Box Tops for Education® Bonus
App.

Additionally, don't forget to check the expiration dates on your box tops. Many box tops may expire on
11/1/17, so be sure to send those to school soon in order for them to get counted and submitted before
they expire!

AMAZON:

If you shop on Amazon, PLEASE start shopping by going

to canyonrimacademy.org<http://canyonrimacademy.org/> first. There is a link on the front page that
will take you directly to the Amazon home page. With every purchase Amazon will give back 5-8% to
the school. Itis such an easy way to earn money towards great things that will enrich your children’s
education!

Thanks for being a part of our amazing school!

Jill Gibby and Michelle Booth
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